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 This monthly newsletter provides insight into construction activities and updates on the progress of the New 
Emergency Department project. 

Month at a glance 
Over the month of May interior finishing work is continuing to progress to various stages of completion. Floor 
preparation and installation is continuing in the Mental Health area as well as the triage and waiting area. 
Preparation is underway to complete all remaining exterior work over the summer months.  

Upcoming Work 
• South Parking Lot  
• Flooring installation to continue. 

• Acoustic Ceiling Tile Installation 
• Power on select Equipment. 

Fun Facts 
Prior to vinyl flooring being installed, substantial preparation goes into the concrete substrate. The final floor 
cannot deviate more than 3/16 of an inch for every ten feet. To achieve this tolerance, the concrete surface is 
shot blast, leveler placed, and the surface receives a hand grinding treatment. This process is completed through 
the entire new Emergency Department.  

 


